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My name is Casey Taylor and I am a resident of the Great South Coast. We own a large landholding in the
Portland/Heywood area.

I am aware of the proposal to upgrade the Tyrendarra , Starthdownie, Cape Bridgewater and Gorae West areas
to three phase power and I fully support this initiative as it will be beneficial to our region as a whole through
the economic and social flow on effects to other businesses and the wider communities.

Thank you for your consideration.

Casey Taylor
Surrylea Farms

Sent from my iPhone




